
SPOTLIGHT
As the weather turns colder and wetter, rain and snow boots will be a big part of your child’s

outdoor wardrobe. Although great for keeping little toes warm and dry, they are not conducive
to playing within the classroom or the gym and can become a tripping hazard. We ask that you
change your child into footwear appropriate for playing indoors when you arrive at the school.

Additionally, warm clothes often have a lot of snaps and buttons. Please try to remember we
have several diapers to change a day and sometimes speed is extremely important. Simple
pants and pullovers work the best for us. Please send in a warm change of clothing if you

haven't already. Thanks for your cooperation! 

LESSONS 
Our class will be creating
winter-centric crafts. 
This month our color will
be blue. 

SONG OF THE MONTH:
Frosty The Snowman

BOOK OF THE MONTH: 
Polar Bear, Polar Bear 
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IMPORTANT DATES
School Resumes:
Monday, January 6th
MLK Day:
Monday, January 15th:
NO SCHOOL

IMPORTANT REMINDER:
Teachers sometimes get sick too
so if you are sending an
important text or email about
your child, please text or email
us both so nothing gets missed. 
Julie: (484) 554-6759                          
egroner06@rcn.com
Cecily: (347) 451-5508
cecily.traynor@gmail.com

INSIDE THE
CLASSROOM: 

SUPPLIES NEEDED:
Wipes for classroom art

cleanup


